
From: Sherry Prioleau <sherry.prioleau@scchamber.net>
To: Sherry Prioleausherry.prioleau@scchamber.net

Date: 8/24/2017 4:19:18 PM
Subject: Follow-Up: 2017 Washington Night

Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for attending the 2017 Washington Night event! It was a pleasure to host you yesterday. We are 
always working to make our events better, so we hope you will take this brief survey and share your thoughts 
about this year’s event. All comments are anonymous and will be used when planning future events.
 

Please click HERE for the 2017 Washington Night brief survey
Please click HERE to view pictures from the 2017 Washington Night event

 
We hope you’ll also consider joining us for another one of our upcoming events:
 

LeadSC Summit (September 21, 2017)
Manufacturing Employee of the Year Awards (October 6, 2017)
SC Branded Awards (November 2, 2017)

 
Have a great day,
 

Sherry Prioleau
 
Assistant Director Education Programs 
& Events
E-mail: sherry.prioleau@scchamber.net
Phone: 803.255.2626
Fax: 803.343.5885
 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 1100
 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
www.scchamber.net

  
The South Carolina Chamber of Commerce, the nation’s first 
state chamber to be Accredited with Distinction by the U.S. 
Chamber.
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